
Pruning workshops in PA: The 1/21 pruning workshop at Naylor Wine Cellars was postponed due to 
lousy weather.  The new date is Saturday, 18 February from 9AM to NOON.  A second workshop will be 
at Blair Vineyard in Kutztown (Berks) on Wednesday, 8 February from 9AM to NOON.  Click HERE for 
information and registration for either workshop.   
 
Registration and Information is available for the many other meetings in Pennsylvania and around the 
region, mostly on the organizer’s website:   
 

 Wine grape section of the Mid-Atlantic Fruit and Vegetable Convention in Hershey on 
Wednesday, February 1 

 Pennsylvania Winery Association annual meeting in Lancaster on March 6 

 Eastern Winery Exposition viticulture and enology sessions and trade show in Lancaster from 
March 6-8   

 
The 2012 Viticulture and Enology Regional Events Calendar is getting new listings almost every day. 
Please check it regularly for events of interest to you.   
 

http://www.pawinegrape.com/uploads/PDF%20files/Documents/Events/2012%20Grapevine%20Pruning%20Workshops.pdf
http://www.mafvc.org/html/
http://www.pennsylvaniawine.com/
http://easternwineryexposition.com/
http://www.pawinegrape.com/uploads/PDF%20files/Documents/Events/Draft%20Copy_2012%20Viticulture%20and%20Enology%20Events%20Calendar_Chien.pdf

